
From: Robert Biden rhbdc@icloud.com
Subject: Re: Checking in

Date: January 30, 2014 at 8:53 AM
To: Yousef Al Otaiba alotaiba@uaeembassy-usa.org

Thanks much appreciated,

RHB
202.333.1880

On Jan 30, 2014, at 8:26 AM, Yousef Al Otaiba <alotaiba@uaeembassy-usa.org> wrote:

I never heard back but let me make one more last ditch effort.

On 1/30/14, 8:16 AM, "Robert Biden" <rhbdc@icloud.com> wrote:

Mr. Ambassador,
I have a meeting today at noon regarding Infospan and was wondering if
there is any update. Sorry to be a pain regarding this. Hope all is well.
Best, Hunter

RHB
202.333.1880


